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Children's ward at Lady Minto Hospital dedicated in memory of Dr. J.). Sheahan 'beloved physician of the entire community' in 1963 ceremony
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A newly renovated wing at the Lady Minto Hospital was dedicated to the memory of Dr. J.J. Sheahan "beloved physician of the entire community” in a ceremony on August 7, 1963. Dr. Sheahan had practised medicine in Chapleau from
1907 until his death in 1942,

In his comments, C.B. Greenlaw, chair of the hospital's management board spoke of the "vital role" Dr. Sheahan had played in the history of the hospital. In fact, Dr. Sheahan was the first president of the hospital board when it opened in
1914, and was "house physician and surgeon”.

In dedicating the plaque, Rev. J.G.M. Doolan, Rector of St. John's Anglican Church said that in honouring Dr. Sheahan, it paid "eloguent testimony to the affection and respect for Dr. Sheahan from a professional and personal standpoint.”

Rev. Father Gustave Lampron| of Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church, gave similar comments in French.

The newly renovated wing housed the children's ward.
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